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For 5 years I have been waiting for an affordable electric card to own and drive. The recent federal
rebates will make it possible for me to own a used electric car ---- something I have hoped for. I no
longer want to support the global oil industry. I do not want to contribute carbon and fossil fuel
residuals into our atmosphere with my actions or need for transportation. The first earth day
happened when I was in my second year in college ---- more than 50 years ago. Back then we
assumed that somewhere the "smart people" in our government would address climate change. Now
we know that did not happen as global oil corporations continued to influence our government. The
time for that is now done --- and we much act to encourage adoption of clean transportation
immediately.


